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2012 Summer Newsletter

After a terrible spring, we’ve enjoyed a lovely spell of summer weather, and gardens are flourishing.  At the time of writing, there is a light drizzle falling, which will help everything along and top up the water butts!

Some of Knaresborough’s Hidden Gardens are open during June.  One group is open 16 & 17 June from 12-4 pm, £3 per ticket, to raise funds for AgeUK.

The other group open on Wednesday, 20 June, from 3-7.30 pm, are at Foundry Gardens, Green Dragon Yard, Kirkgate and Berry’s Passage.  Tickets for this are also £3. There will be a plant stall at Green Dragon Yard.

Brian Chatten has been working hard to produce spray and pot chrysanths for anyone to grow and also a limited number of dahlia plants.  You could enter one of our shows with some of the blooms produced.  Contact Brian on 867269 to arrange collection or collect from Green Dragon Yard on 20 June. There will be a modest charge.

Because of the success of the mini show for bulbs earlier this year, it’s been decided to have mini-shows in February, March and April next year.  At the September meeting details of the competitions will be available.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Enclosed are 2 lists of shows, one alphabetical, the other in date order.  There are 2 Yorkshire Federation passes available for any member who would like to go.  It would be helpful if the KHS shows could be promoted by distributing our show schedules at these events.  To get the passes phone/e-mail Mike Prest (1st come, 1st served).

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The Jubilee Allotments on Bilton Hall Drive had a BBQ on Sunday, 27 May.  KHS members were invited and those who went along were made very welcome and enjoyed some lovely food.  The allotments are developing well since the ground was first broken, just a year ago.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

All members will receive a membership card, which will give brief details of the programme for the coming year.  A quarterly newsletter will be sent out with updates.

The Newsletter will be sent via e-mail to as many members as possible, and also published on the website.  This is to help reduce expensive postage costs.

We are looking at ways to distribute information to other members without incurring any extra expense.  Hand delivery is straightforward in Knaresborough, but we would be grateful if some of you would offer to deliver to addresses that are further afield.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

DON’T FORGET!

A) An evening Visit to Harlow Carr has been arranged for Thursday, 26th July.  There is an option for a guided tour, which must be pre-booked, at £2 per person, minimum of 10 in the group, or members can go and explore the gardens.  If you are interested in either the guided tour or want to wander at will, please let Margaret Knight know by July 10th on: 01423 864419 or e-mail: margaret.knight7@btinternet.com
B) Start thinking about what you can enter for the Early Show, 1st and 2nd September at Gracious Street Methodist Church Hall.  Never entered a show before?  Don’t be daunted, just have a go!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

And finally – Mike’s Practical Hints

June -The time is right to plant and pot garden mums and dahlias to produce those flowers for the Early Show.

July – Summer prune fruit trees by removing the tips of fast growing shoots.

August – Cut off dead heads of annuals to encourage late flowering and of herbaceous plants to encourage new growth for next year.
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